March 17th, 1932. I. Gammell, Esq., B.A., LL.D., 3712 Park Avenue, Montreal. Dear Dr. Gammell:-We are now approaching the end of the term for which you were appointed as Governors! Fellow of the Corporation, and, in accordance with our normal procedure, the responsibilities will pass on to another member of the community. I wish to take this opportunity of thanking you on behalf of the University and of myself for the help and co-operation which you have given us. The presence of such men as yourself not only enables us to keep in touch with the community, but ensures us of the best of advice on many educational questions. Assuring you of our sincere appreciation, Helieve me, Yours faithfully, Principal.